Your request has been processed by us in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).
Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE, please provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA.
Our response:
December 2015 £200 Catering for a meeting February 2016 £100 Support for Chinese New Year
If you have any questions or are dissatisfied with this response, you should contact us at FOIA@bournemouth.ac.uk. The University's Chief Operating Officer or his nominated alternate will review any appeal and may amend the University's current decision. Thereafter, you may refer your request to the Information Commissioner in accordance with section 50 of the FOIA.
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
SK9 5AF